[bookmark: _GoBack]So things are beginning to look a little more hopeful!! At the moment, it looks as though we may be able to start the term following the Easter school holidays. If this is the case, we would look to begin on Monday 19th April, subject to the schools' agreement. Nothing is certain yet, but watch this space (or our Facebook page) for further information. 
